
The Worship Team visited Harleston House
This time we asked the residents questions prepared by classes. They asked about memories of Queen Elizabeth’s Coronation
and the residents' school days. We saw an actual mug from Queen Elizabeth’s Coronation.

Snow Leopards were invited to a Sports festival led by the staff and pupils of Allenbourn Middle School. They enjoyed a variety
of sports in the sun and got to make some new friends.

St John’s Reading Buddies
We want to say a big thank you to the commitment from our reading buddies. They have visited every week with some
volunteers giving up three afternoons. The year 2 Children have loved building relationships with them and practicing their
fluency in reading. This half term year 1 will have the privilege of time with our Reading Buddies
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